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Press release on the availability of 
the half-year financial report 

 
 

Bolloré SE's half-year financial report as of June 30, 2024 has been made available to the public and filed 
with the Autorité des Marchés Financiers. 

 
This half-year financial report is available on the Company's website at http://www.bollore.com. 
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